
From: Kelli Henderson
To: Lori Barlow
Subject: Painted Hills Development
Date: Friday, November 16, 2018 5:19:11 AM

Dear Ms Barlow, 

I hope you will stop this proposed development. It’s a complete discrace to the area! We have
to stop greedy developers from ruining our neighborhoods. Please Ms Barlow deny the
development from destroying our Spokane Valley Neighborhood! 

Thank you for your time & consideration, 

Kelli Henderson 
(509)954-7544 
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